

Dr Jenö Kamuti
President
International Fair Play
Committee (CIFP)
c/o Hungarian Olympic Committee
Csörsz utca 49-51
1124 Budapest
Hungary

Lausanne, 21 July 2016 Ref. No. THB/pfh

Dear President,

Thank you for your letter dated 26 June 2016 and for your kind words of support.

The work of the International Fair Play Committee is vitally important and never more so than in current times, to reflect and uphold the Olympic spirit and values. In that respect, the CIFP campaign during the Olympic Games Rio 2016 will provide a great opportunity to raise awareness and celebrate all those, whether athletes, coaches or entourage members, who demonstrate acts of fair play.

On the issue of doping, and as you are well aware, the IOC is engaging on multiple fronts to protect clean athletes, and these measures are targeted not only at athletes, but also at their entourage. As you correctly state, the IOC stance on this subject is clearly expressed in the Olympic Agenda 2020 recommendations, and was very much reinforced during the recent Olympic Summit that took place in Lausanne at the end of June.

To provide a level playing field for all clean athletes at the Olympic Games Rio 2016, the IOC has already put special measures in place, such as the re-analysing of stored samples from the Olympic Games Beijing 2008 and London 2012 and a very extensive pre-Olympic Games testing programme. In addition, you will be pleased to learn that the Olympic Summit unanimously agreed that "all NOCs and IFs should sanction not only doped athletes, but also their coaches, officials, doctors and any other persons implicated".

Thank you also for your hard work in compiling the CIFP historical book, which I look forward to receiving in due course.

VIOLA N. L

Yours sincerely,